Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Joe Schaaf [jschaaf@geoenviroservices.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 01, 2010 8:53 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RE: EZ Serve 100877, 525 W. A St., Hayward - Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring

Yes. Thank you.

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]

Sent: Wednesday, September 01, 2010 8:52 AM

To: 'Joe Schaaf'

Subject: RE: EZ Serve 100877, 525 W. A St., Hayward - Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring

Hi Joe,

Good point. Since the wells were sampled once this year and concentrations did not change (non-detectable) and haven’t
changed since August 2007, please initiate annual sampling in September 2011 for these two wells. The lack of
detectable concentrations in MW-12 since 1995, and the largely nondetectable or rare low concentrations in well MW-14
since early 2006 or earlier also indicates the wells can be eliminated in this year’s September event. Hope this helps.

Mark Detterman

Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Joe Schaaf [mailto:jschaaf@geoenviroservices.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 01, 2010 8:18 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: EZ Serve 100877, 525 W. A St., Hayward - Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring

Hi Mark,

GESI will be onsite on Thursday September 9, 2010 to complete semi-annual groundwater monitoring. As requested in
your 8/16/10 letter, we attempted to coordinate these activities with the consultant for Prime Properties at 580 W. A
St. We were informed by Gary Aquiar of Hydro Analysis that their 3Q10 sampling was conducted between 8/13 and
8/16. We will attempt to coordinate the next sampling event. During this event, we will collect 1-liter amber bottles for
analysis of TPH-Diesel Fuel.

One question — Your letter states that wells MW-12 and MW-14 should be sampled on a annual basis during the 3Q.
These two wells were sampled during 1Q10 event. Please verify that you want them sampled again this year (during the
3Q10 event).

Joseph P. Schaaf, P.G., C.Hg.
GEOENVIRO SERVICES, INC.
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